
 
July 2025 
 
Dear Minoa Parents, 
 
As we prepare for the 2025-26 school year, we are excited to welcome your child back for 
another year of learning and discovery! To help ensure a smooth start, we’ve compiled a list 
of supplies that will enhance your child’s classroom experience. You will notice that we’ve 
taken care of the essential items 
 
We appreciate your support in helping our students succeed! If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach out. 
 
Best,  
 
Mr. Gerst 
Principal-Minoa Elementary School  
#GoMinoa 
 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

4th Grade  
Miss Baggett (cbaggett@esmschools.org) 

Mrs. Casciano (ecasciano@esmschools.org) 
Mrs. Cline (Special Education Teacher) (tcline@esmschools.org) 

Mrs. Magill (jillmagill@esmschools.org ) 
 
 

Welcome to 4th grade!  We are thrilled you will be a part of our class this year.  We hope you 
had a wonderful and safe summer and can’t wait to hear all about it. ☺ Hopefully, you have 
been studying your multiplication facts!!! 

The following items will be provided for you this year.  You are welcome to send additional 
materials or personal supplies if you wish.  

●​ Pencils 
●​ Folders (including a take-home folder) 
●​ Assignment Notebook 
●​ Glue Sticks 
●​ Scissors 
●​ Ruler 
●​ Crayons, Colored Pencils, Markers 
●​ Writing Paper 
●​ Post-Its 

Recommended Supplies 

●​ Earbuds or a set of small headphones  
●​ Additional Pencils and Erasers 
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The following items will be needed for our classroom throughout the year, and donations 
would be appreciated.  

●​ Tissues! Tissues! Tissues! 
●​ Paper Towels 
●​ Wet Wipes  

 


